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FUNKY STARS 
COLLECTION



FUNKY STARS 9-POINTED 
EARRING PENDANT, in 
gold and diamonds 

FUNKY STARS EARRING 
SMALL, in gold and 
diamonds 

FUNKY STARS 5-POINTED 
EARRING PENDANT, in 
gold and diamonds



EVIL EYE EARRING 
PENDANT, in gold, 
diamonds  and turquoise



BOHO 
COLLECTION



BOHO EARCLIP LARGE, in 
gold with opal and 
diamonds 

BOHO RING, in gold and 
diamonds 

BOHO BANGLE 15-16CM, 
in gold and diamonds 



BOHO RING SMALL, in 
gold, rutile quartz and 
diamonds

BOHO RING DOUBLE, in 
gold, turquoise, opal and 
diamonds



SHOOTING 
STARS 
COLLECTION



SHOOTING STARS STUD 
SMALL, in gold and 
diamonds 

SHOOTING STARS 
PENDANT, in gold, 
aquamarine and 
diamonds 



SHOOTING STARS STUD 
EARRING, in gold and 
diamonds 

SHOOTING STARS 
EARRING PENDANT, in 
gold and diamonds 



ELEPHANT 
COLLECTION



ELEPHANT PENDANT 
LARGE, in gold and 
diamonds



FOREST
COLLECTION



FOREST RING, in gold
and diamond



NATURE
COLLECTION



NATURE EARRING 
PENDANT DUO, in gold

NATURE EARRING 
PENDANT SINGLE, in 
gold

NATURE CREOL 
EARRINGS LARGE, in gold



NATURE BANGLE, in gold 
and serpentine

NATURE BANGLE PAVÉ, 
in gold and diamonds 
pave



NATURE RING III, in gold 

NATURE RING IV, in gold 



NATURE RING I, in gold 

NATURE RING I, in rose 
gold 

NATURE RING WITH 
PENDANT, in gold and 
rose gold 



NATURE EARRINGS 
SMALL WITH CLIP, in gold 



SNAKES
COLLECTION



SNAKES RING MEDIUM, 
in gold and diamonds

SNAKES RING PETITE, in 
gold, malachite and 
diamonds



SNAKES RING, in gold, 
turquoise and diamonds

SNAKES EARRING, in gold 
and diamonds 

SNAKES EAR CLIMBER, in 
gold and diamonds



SNAKES BANGLE 
BRACELET MINI, in gold

SNAKES MEDUSA RING, 
in gold and diamonds



LEAVES
COLLECTION



LEAVES PENDANT 3CM, 
in gold

LEAVES PENDANT 6,5CM, 
in gold

LEAVES PENDANT 4,5CM, 
in gold



LEAVES CREOL EARRINGS 
LARGE, in gold

LEAVES CREOL EARRINGS 
LARGE, in gold and 
diamonds



LEAVES RING PAVÉ 
MEDIUM, in gold and 
diamonds



LOVE
COLLECTION



TWISTED LOVE BANDS 
EARRINGS, in gold and 
diamonds

LOVE BRACELET HEAVY 
18CM, in gold and rose 
gold

LOVE BRACELET SMALL, 
in gold and rose gold



LIFE
COLLECTION



LIFE BRACELET, in white 
gold and nylon, 
Cornflower colour 

LIFE BRACELET, in white 
gold and nylon, Berry 
colour



TIMELESS COLLECTION
DESIGN COLLIERS, with gold 



BEAD COLLIER 90 CM, 
with mixed stones

CROSS PENDANT, in gold

HEART CLASP, in gold


